Casco Township Parks and Recreation Committee
Regular Meeting
March 13, 2020

1. Call to Order: 7pm Those present: Andy Litts, Paul Macyauski, Debbie Weaver, Don Kuick and Bruce Brandon, absent,
Matt Super. The committee would like to thank the fire chief, Ron Wise for letting the committee use of the new fire
hall foe a meeting during the election.

2. Correspondence Receives: None
3. Public Comments: none

4. Committee reviewed and recommends to the Board a bid from Dan Flemming for the tree removal at the Nature
Preserve.

5. Additional tree services may be needed after Davis Landscaping finishes their contracted tasks from last fall.

6. Davis Landscaping will finish maintenance of First Street access stairs started by committee members last season.
7. Debbie Weaver gave a report to the committee on the Great Lakes Erosion meeting she attended in February.

8. The parks committee is devoting at each meeting to begin preliminary planning for the Maple Grove Property.
Minutes submitted by:

Bruce Brandon
Parks Chairperson






